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No !!! Just say no to special interest lobbyist groups aimed at the removal of the right 

to defend ourselves.  

 

In no world should the government be giving taxpayers money to a special interest 

group that is going to then fight against a free Americans 2nd Amendment right and 

Inalienable right to self defense and the protection of our liberty.   

 

Stop this infringement now!  

 

This has nothing to do with saving lives or safety  

  

If you actually wanted safety you'd be pushing legislation to arm the population,  train 

people,  educate people,  re install firearms education in schools,  life mandates on 

youth hunting, remove gun free zones,  install protective services and systems in 

schools.  

 

In no place has more firearms infringement led to less deaths in high crime areas. 

Criminals don't follow laws. Infringements don't effect the criminals and only disarms 

and puts law abiding citizens at a disadvantage.  

 

Here is a reality for you. And armed society is a polite society! 10 disgruntled people 

in a room with everyone armed stays peaceful because everyone can defend 

themselves.  10 disgruntled people in a room with 1 criminal person armed because 

you removed the others defense is what you've made today with you infringements.  

 

Full stop on SB 1015 


